
 

                                                     www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Sarah Tomlinson B.Ed (Hons), N.P.Q.H. 

 Deputy Headteacher: Sarah Williams B.Mus, P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.M.L. 

 Assistant Headteacher: Natasha Mulholland B.A Hons 

 

3rd May 2019 

Dear Parents or Carers, 

The children have worked extremely hard this year in the build up to their KS2 SATs 
and throughout the year in general. 

To celebrate their hard work we would like to offer the opportunity for your child to 
enjoy a lunch from the local chip shop on Friday 17th May. The cost of this will be 
£2.50 (the normal price of a school lunch). If you would like your child to participate, 
please send the money in with your child or to the office in a clearly named 
envelope. 

If you do not wish for your child to be included in our Year 6 lunch, please provide 
your child with a packed lunch or pay for your lunch as usual (£2.50). If you are 
entitled to Free School Meals, your child will still receive a school lunch as normal if 
money is not received for the chip shop lunch. 

Please note, payments for the chip shop lunch must be handed in by Friday 10th 
May. After this date no further lunch orders for the chip shop will be taken. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Mulholland, Mr Baxendale & the Year 6 team 
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